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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. N. B. Hughes

| Manager of Power
! 830 Power Building
| Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlem,en:

For_your application dated September 25, 1978 (TS 118), requesting amend-
ment to Facility License No. OPR-52 for Browns Ferry Unit No. 2, you trans-
mitted by wire a fee of $400 for a Class I action. You considered the
September 25 application to be a duplicate of a portion of your August 3,
1978 TS Change Request 113 for Browns Ferry Unit No. 3. To qualify as
a duplicate in fee Class I for a second essentially identical unit at
the same site, the application for the amendment for each unit must be
received, processed and issued at the same time. Since your September 25
application was received at a different time and will be processed and
issued separately, it does not qualify as a duplicate of your August 3
application.

We have determined from our preliminary review that your September 25 appli-
cation falls in Class III ($4,000) because it involves consideration of
a single safety issue. Therefore, you should forward the balance due of
$3,600 for the Class III fee promptly to this office. If after the
final review of your application is completed it is determined that it
wafincorrectl'y classified, you will be refunded any overpayment or
billed for any additional amount due. -
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If we can be of assistance to you, call 301/492-7225.

Sincerely,

94. BUM
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~
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William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Eranch
Office of Administration
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